
Medicare Outpatient Status Change – Information Sheet

Medicare requires your physician and hospital to determine the correct billing status for your hospital stay.  This billing status is based upon the clinical guidelines regarding the severity of your illness, the intensity of the services and the expected hospitalization time that are provided to you.

You were admitted as an inpatient with coverage by Medicare Part A but it has been determined after your discharge that the correct billing for your hospital stay should be to Medicare Part B, which means:

· You maintain your inpatient status.
· The hospital will submit a bill to Medicare for the services provided to you under Part B.
· You may be liable for some charges on your bill if they are not covered under your Part B Medicare or if you do not have part B Medicare.

· You will be responsible for your yearly Part B deductible and any co-insurance.

Please contact the Case Management Department if you have additional questions or concerns.

